From: Harris, Paul - Oxfordshire County Council <Paul.Harris@Oxfordshire.gov.uk> 
Sent: 12 May 2022 10:54
To: Planning - E&E <planning@Oxfordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Oxfordshire County Council Planning Reference MW.0115/21

Mary, thank you for this consultation. No addition comments from public rights of way

Kind regards, Paul

Paul Harris BSc  MSc  MIPROW 
Principal Officer – Public Rights of Way Access Strategy & Development
Oxfordshire County Council
www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/countrysideaccess 

